T Masses this week at St. Michael’s  July 25-August 1, 2021

“Jesus took the loaves, and...fe distributed them...” gohneris

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, July 24

5:00pm t{ Bryan Leguard -Leguard Family
Sunday, July 25
9:00 am Special Intentions of Fr. Jim Byrne -CWL St. Michael's

11:00 am Missa Pro Popula (reopie of the Parish)

Mass Intention: Requested by:
Monday, July 26 St Anne & St. Joachim-parents of The Blessed Virgin Mary
12:05 pm Special Intentions of Fr. Gerardus Hauwert -CWL

Tuesday, July 27 Farewell Fr. Gerardus & Fr. Jim
12:05 pm  Special Intentions of Fr. James Byrne -Syivia Barrett

Wednesday, July 28 Welcome Fr. Emmanuel & Fr. Ante
12:05pm T Mark Umali -The Family

Thursday, July 29 St Martha
12:05 pm Special Intentions of Fr. Gerardus Hauwert -Sylvia Barrett

Friday, July 30
12:05pm T Andrea Plaxton -David & Jeannie Thomas

Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time vears

Saturday, July 31 |
5:00 pm Special Intentions of Katherine Jackson -Bill & Toni Little

Sunday, Auqust 1
, 9:00 am Special Intentions of Darrell Maniey -The Family
; 11:00 am Missa Pro Popula (People of the Parish)
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Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm and on weekends the Church will
be open for private prayer noon to 5:00 pm

A heartfelt gfhank y’ou to the Knights of Columbus and Ladies Auxiliary for the

beautiful party/BBQ held last Sunday. And cfhank you good people of

St. Michael’s for your support/gifts/prayers over the past years. You will be
missed, Fr. Gerardus & Fr. Jim



Thank you to the Brothers and friends of Council # 1970
for their assistance in making the BBQ for Father’s
Gerardus and Jim a success. It could not have happened
with out you. Thanks to Brother Romano for his
organizing the volunteers that made the day!

Thank you to the Ladies Auxiliary for their continued
support of the priests of St. Michael’s parish,

for their support of Council # 1970 Knights of Columbus
and the community as a whole,

Thank you to the many who attended the BBQ. Your
presence and support were much appreciated. Without
the continued support of St. Michael’s parishioners,
where would we be!




